Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2019 8:08 AM
To: ‘Jay Loudermilk’

Cc: Mann, Ryan

Subject: RE: 1RP-5227 Godfather 36

Mr. Loudermilk,

The OCD approves of the closure plan provided for the Centennial Resource Development’s Godfather 36 State Com No.
1H site (1RP-5227).

No further action is required by the operator to comply with 19.15.29 NMAC requirements.

However, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate
and remediate

contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition,
oCD

approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or
regulations.

Thanks,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Jay Loudermilk <JLoudermilk@ntglobal.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2019 3:21 PM

To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>
Subject: 1RP-5227 Godfather 36



Jay Loudermilk

Staff Scientist | NTG Environmental

701 Tradewinds Blvd, Suite C | Midland, Texas 79706

T:432.848.4208 | M: 432.312.8049 | jloudermilk@ntglobal.com | ntglobal.com




